eComments Report for City Council Meeting Agenda of May 17, 2011

Item	Name	E-mail	Street	Neighborhood	City	St	Zip	Comment	Received
ordinance amending the bordinance amending the Long Beach Municipal Code by adding Chapter 8.62 relating to regulating the use of plastic carryout bags and recyclable paper bags? and promoting the use of reusable bags in the City of Long Beach read the first time and laid over to the next regular meeting of the City Council for final reading. (Citywide)		halie.schmidt@gmail.com		2nd District, Suja Lowenthal	Long Beach	CA	90814	I am unable to attend the meeting but I support the single-use bag ordinance for Long Beach as proposed. The ordinance is well written and very similar to the one adopted by the County of Los Angeles Board of Supervisors late last year. LA County has set the standard for the best single-use bag ordinance in California and I am confident that when you review all of the information you will agree this is good for the City of Long Beach. Thank you.	5/15/2011
20. (11-0487) Recommendation to request Housing and Neighborhoods Committee, and Parks and Recreation Commission to consider naming the future park at 3rd Street and The Promenade "Harvey Milk Promenade Park," and report back to the City Council with a recommendation. PUBLIC COMMENT:	RICHARD LINDEMANN	LINDEMANN.RICHARD@A AA-CAILF.COM		2nd District, Suja Lowenthal	IONG bEACH	CA	90802	Harvey Milk was my friend. naming a park in a "Non Gay" area is not something he would have wanted. Please Vote NO on this. I agree it should be done. But name the Bixby Bandstand Harvey Milk Bandstand. That is where The gay Pride started. Prop * ralleys are held. and marriges have been done.	5/17/2011